
From: Samir Mayekar <Samir.Mayekar@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 9:43 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Disclosure 
 

Hey Steve - just wanted to send a note to disclose I attended in my official capacity a dinner at 
the home of the Japanese consul general last night to discuss a range of issues between Chicago 
and Japan (sister city relationship with Osaka, foreign direct investment, etc) 
 
Best wishes,  
Samir  
 

--- 

Samir Mayekar 

Deputy Mayor 
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